
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

18th September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know the fantastic news that two of our members of 
staff had baby boys in the summer holiday. 
 
Mrs Appleton, one of our class teachers, had a little boy called Monty. Mrs 
Anand, our lunchtime supervisor had a little boy called Evan. 
 
Congratulations to both families and we hope to meet the babies soon. 
 
Best wishes, 
Jo Sawyer 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy 
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